

## St. Paul's R. C. Primary School

Wolviston Mill Lane, Billingham, TS22 5LU Telephone 01642 360022 Fax 01642 651611



Headteacher: Mrs. S. Sinclair

Email. stpaulsrc.school@stockton.gov.uk Website. www.stpaulsrc.org.uk

Friday 11th May, 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Robinwood Visit - Monday 11th - Wednesday 13th June, 2018.

Our visit to Robinwood is drawing ever closer and I am sure your child is very much looking forward to the experience. Over the coming weeks there will be opportunities to finalise arrangements so that the visit is an enjoyable experience for all.

Many thanks for the payments that we have received to ensure that the balance for the Robinwood visit is now complete.

We would like to invite you to a short meeting on **Thursday 24**<sup>th</sup> **May, 2018** straight after school when you will be able to meet Mrs Wilson and Mrs Mavi who will accompany Miss Wilberforce and the children during the residential visit. At this short meeting there will be an opportunity to finalise arrangements for the visit as well as to provide you with luggage labels and answer any further queries.

I have been asked by Robinwood to ensure that you are aware that children should not bring any type of camera or mobile phone on the visit. We will be taking a school camera and will be able to share photographs of activities directly with you, as well as giving regular updates to parents and carers during our visit.

If you have any queries in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

2. Osida

Mrs S Sinclair Headteacher